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Rule | - For words that alreadiy end in an 2' - drop the 2!
and add ed' onto the end.
For example, love = lLoved

like = liked

Rule 2 - For words that olready end in a consanant
Jollowed hy ', change the W' to an i' and add ed'
For example, marry = married
hurry = hurried

Rule 3 - If the word is a CVC .or CCVC word - we douwble the
letter at the end.
For example, hug = hugged
stop = stopped



Weekly Newsletter

W.B. 2.10.23
This week:
As part of English this week the children have continued their first story writing genre of the year with Little Red Riding Hood. We have looked at the suffix ‘ed’ which makes words past tense, meaning something has already happened.  After that, we

looked at adding the suffixes ‘er’ and ‘est’. The suffix ‘er’ is used to compare things (comparative suffix) and the suffix ‘est’ is used to compare two or more things (superlative suffix), both of which share the same spelling rules. We then looked at the suffix ‘ing’ which makes words present tense (meaning something is happening right now). We then looked at the prefix ‘un’ which changes the meaning of a word by giving it a negative or opposite force. We can sometimes say the opposite of something by adding ‘un’ for example happy = unhappy, seen = unseen, trained = untrained. 

Take a look at the suffix spelling rules below:
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Rule | - If a word has a short vowel sound, then you
douwble the last letter hefore adding ing'
For example, shop = shopping
trim = trimming
Rule 2 - If a root word ends in e', chop it off and add ing'

For example, hake = haking

dance = dancing
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Rule | - Words that end in 'e' - chop off the o' and add ‘er' or est'

For example, late = later and latest
wide = wider and widest

Rule 2 - Words that end in y', change the ' to an i' and add
either 'er' or est'

For example, happy = happier and hoappiest

early = earlier and earliest
Rule 3 - CVC or CCVC word - douwhle the letter at the end.

For example, hot = hotter and hottest
glum = glummer and glummest




As part of Maths the children have started to find one more and one less than numbers. We know that when we want ‘more’ the amount will get bigger and when we want ‘one more’, we are looking for the next number. The children also know that when we want ‘less’ the amount will get smaller and when we want ‘one less’, we are looking for the number before. Use the 100 square below to support and ask your child to find one more and one less than the following numbers:
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Find one more than: 39, 25, 61.

Find one less than: 80, 57, 32.

  
The children’s topic this half term is ‘Bounce’. As part of topic lessons, children continued their Design and Technology topic. After learning about the food groups, children designed their own pizzas, selecting their own healthy toppings. In the following lesson, children learnt about hygiene and safety while cooking. Finally, the children were ready to create their very own healthy pizza using their designs. The children loved making their pizzas! Why not ask them which toppings they chose?

The children finished the afternoon by tasting and evaluating their pizza.  They had to complete questions stating what they liked and disliked about their own pizza.

Does your child know what a balanced diet is?

Can your child tell you why it is important to eat a balanced diet?

Can your child name some healthy and some unhealthy foods?

Can your children name the five food groups?

Reminders:

Class 7 PE days are Tuesday and Thursday.

Class 8 PE days are Tuesday and Thursday.

Class 9 PE days are Monday and Wednesday.
Attendance for KS1:

Class 7 – 96.4%
Class 8 – 95.5% 

Class 9 – 99.3% 
Homework

Homework will mainly be handed out on a Wednesday. On the odd occasion it may be on a different day due to timetable changes. Please return homework on a Monday. Handing it on a Monday gives you the opportunity before the weekend to ask the teacher any questions so that you are clear of how to support your child if unsure. There is a tray in each class where the homework needs to be returned. Please ask the teacher where this tray is if unsure. 

Spellings

Spellings are handed out each Thursday and your child will be tested on these spellings the following Thursday. Children will receive a list of spellings to practise each week. In addition to the spellings, children will be tested on a sentence containing the words. However, the sentence will not be sent home. This is to see if they can apply the spelling currently within their writing. Can you get your child to practise applying the words by creating their very own sentences? 
Reading Diaries
Children in KS1 have all been provided with a Home Reading Diary. Please fill this in daily based on your child reading a couple of pages of a book or a whole book. Please return the Reading Diary to school each day and leave it in the designated classroom tray.  There are books situated in the classroom for your child to take home daily. Reading is extremely important to your child’s development so we really encourage your child to read a book or pages of a book daily. If you are unsure of your child’s reading book colour then please ask your teacher. 

Thank you 

Miss Rawding, Miss Bamford & Miss Payne
